
From: Clark, John
To: Walthers, Emily
Subject: FW: Liberty Utilities PSC hearing Bolivar (Case No. WR-2024-0104)
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 11:01:10 AM
Attachments: Liberty Utilities Bolivar BHFP Article 052320.pdf

Liberty Utilities Bolivar BHFP Article 121121.pdf
Liberty Utilities Bolivar BHFP Article 030324.pdf
Liberty Utilities PSC hearing testimony notes Ed Kurtz 091924.pdf

 
 

From: Missouri Public Service Commission <pscinfo@psc.mo.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2024 8:51 AM
To: Clark, John <John.Clark@psc.mo.gov>
Subject: FW: Liberty Utilities PSC hearing Bolivar (Case No. WR-2024-0104)
 
Good morning, Judge Clark.
I’m not sure if you’re the right person to forward this to or not. This is an email from one of the
customers who testified at Liberty’s LPHs in Bolivar.
Please let me know if I need to forward it elsewhere.
Thanks!
 
Jay Eastlick
Regulatory Compliance Manager
Consumer Services Department
Administration Division
Missouri Public Service Commission
jay.eastlick@psc.mo.gov
573-751-3160
psc.mo.gov
 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 9:33 PM
To: Missouri Public Service Commission <pscinfo@psc.mo.gov>
Subject: Liberty Utilities PSC hearing Bolivar (Case No. WR-2024-0104)
 
PSC Staff;
 
I recently testified at the public hearing in Bolivar for the Liberty Utilities rate increases.  I testified
both at the noon hearing and the 6:00 pm hearing.  After my testimony at the 6:00 pm hearing, the
PSC Commissioners asked me to provide the articles from the local paper that I used to create my
testimony.  I am providing you with that information knowing that you can get this information to
the Commissioners.
 
The articles from the Bolivar Herald-Free Press are what I used to prepare my testimony comments. 
I did underline the main points that were relevant to my testimony and made several notes and



calculations.  I trust those will not be distracting as you decipher them.
 
I want to be careful not to assert myself, or the people of Bolivar, in this matter but it has caused a
great deal of concern about the way we are being treated by Liberty Utilities.  I hope my comments
are received in an appropriate manner.  Thanks for representing our interests in this case and we
wish the best in your continued efforts to make this increase palatable for all.
 
Best regards;
 

Bolivar, Missouri




